
 

 

  Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
  

 

Dear Parents & Carers,                                                                                         26th March 2021 

 
I am pleased and encouraged that the children have returned to school and have all settled in 
extremely well, I would like to thank you all for your support this term. 
 
We had some lovely entries for our Easter bonnet and egg decorating competitions.  Photographs 
of today’s event and winners can be found on our Twitter account @poultonlancelyn 
 
Staff have carried out their pupil assessments on how best to support the children effectively 
during the Summer Term.  Please be assured that staff are working tirelessly to make sure that 
children are receiving our support and an enhanced curriculum. 
 
If your child has symptoms and tests negative for Covid-19 over the weekend please email the 
school office at schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk.  If your child or another child in their 
class tests positive, we can then inform their class bubbles. 

If they test positive, then your child must self-isolate for at least 10 days. Other members of their 

household (including any siblings) should self-isolate for 10 days from when the symptomatic 

person first had symptoms.  

After the Easter break the children can wear their summer uniform if they wish too.  Details are on 

the school website www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk Please note that long hair must always be 

tied back.  

A reminder that children are only allowed to wear their tracksuit to school if it is the official Poulton 

Lancelyn Primary tracksuit.  If your child does not have the official PL tracksuit they should come 

to school in their uniform and bring their PE Kit with them.  I have seen an increasing number non-

uniform tracksuits and would like to discourage children from wearing these to school.  Thank you 

for your understanding and support. 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 

22nd & 23rd April : Year 4 Barnstondale 
3rd May                     :         Bank Holiday Monday  
10th & 13th May : Year 2 Barnstondale 
17th May & 24th May : Year 6 Swimming 
28th May  : PTA Break the Rules day 
7th June & 14th June : Year 5 Bikeability 
23rd June   : Class Photographs 
25th June  : School Closed – Inset Day – Staff Training 
8th & 9th July  : Year 6 Barnstondale 
 
 
I hope you all have a Happy Easter and a relaxing break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Arnold 
Headteacher 
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